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MEETING DATE:  October 8, 2019
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter
SUBJECT: Reappoint Laura Brown to the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families

First Commission as the Greater Truckee Area member representing the
interests of children for a two-year term ending October 31, 2021.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve reappointment of Laura Brown to the First 5 Nevada County
Children & Families First Commission as the Greater Truckee Area Member representing the
interests of children for a two-year term ending October 31, 2021.

FUNDING: N/A

BACKGROUND:

The Board of Supervisors appoints one member from the Greater Truckee Area to represent the
needs of children on the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families First Commission. Laura
Brown was first appointed to this position on November 12, 2013, and was subsequently
reappointed in 2015 and 2017. Ms. Brown’s current term expires on October 31, 2019. She
submitted her application for reappointment on September 18, 2019, and indicated that she would
like to continue serving on the commission.

Currently there is one position becoming available on the First 5 Nevada County Children &
Families First Commission for the role Greater Truckee Area member representing the interests of
children. This position was advertised and posted for a minimum of ten days on the bulletin boards
outside the Board of Supervisors Chambers, Board of Supervisors Office. Madelyn Helling
Library, Grass Valley Library, Truckee Library, Truckee Joseph Center, Truckee Town Hall,
District V Board of Supervisors Office in Truckee, and on the MyNevadaCounty.com website.

Please consider reappointing Laura Brown as the Greater Truckee Area Member representing the
interests of children to the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families First Commission for a
two-year term ending October 31, 2021.
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